
Last week the children in Forms 5 & 6 visited 

Winmarleigh Hall near Preston for their annual 

residential trip. 

 

The children were able to challenge themselves 

by trying a variety of activities that they may 

not have done before.  Some, like raft building, 

involved practical skills, some, like the blind-

fold walk, involved using other senses.  Per-

haps the biggest challenges of all came via the 

Giant Swing and Jacob’s Ladder.  We are hap-

py to confirm that the children embraced the 

challenges wholeheartedly and had a fabulous 

week. 

 

 

‘I liked the zipwire.  It was awesome’ - Kirstin 

F5 

 

‘The best part was the giant swing.  I loved it 

when you pulled the rope, it will be in my 

memories forever.’ - Freya F5 

 

‘It was one of the best weeks of my life.  The 

activities were great fun!’ - Kristie F5 

 

‘It was my best holiday with School.’ - Ella F5 

 

‘I found the whole trip enjoyable.  It was a chance to try lots of new things and I 

gave everything a go.’ - Amber F6 

 

‘Winmarleigh was the best school trip I have been on!  I really enjoyed rock wall 

climbing, the giant swing and abseiling.  I enjoyed being with my friends.’ - Isobel 

F6 

 

‘My favourite thing was the giant swing and I loved the food as well.’ - Rebecca F6 

 

For some of our pupils, this was the longest they had spent away from home and we 

know that they were very much missed by parents!  The children were a credit to 

Wilmslow Prep and enjoyed both the activities and their recreation time with each other. 

 

A big thank you to Mrs Hughes, Miss Ramsay, Mrs Sparrow and Miss McBride for looking after the children 
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